

Fw: 2018 Proposed Band trip to Nashville, TN



X

Rutledge Beth ≽

Inbox

You replied on 3/27/2017 10:22 AM.

2018 High School Band ...

Download Save to OneDrive - North Central Ohio Computer Cooperative

Look like this will be on the board agenda.

From: Hammond Jessica

Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 12:05 PM **To:** Williams Ron; Baughn Kyle; Grubbs James **Subject:** 2018 Proposed Band trip to Nashville, TN

Dear Ron, Kyle, and Jim,

I am working to plan a symphonic band and jazz ensemble trip to Nashville, TN for the spring of 2018. The festival dates we are looking at occur at the end of March and into the beginning of April. I have included a document with information regarding our proposal and would be happy to discuss it with you further.

Myself and the music parents are hoping for board approval of this trip in April so that we can then submit a deposit of \$850.00 to lock in this year's rates for our trip next year with the WorldStrides company. In moving on this early we have more time to fundraise, include the students in some of the itinerary selection, and create a payment plan in a timely fashion.

I have additional information from Worldstrides that I can easily put together in a packet if you would like additional information to that which I included in my overview document.

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to meet. Thank you.

Sincerely, Mrs. Jessica Hammond Director of Bands Galion City Schools